
 
 

 
 

 

 

Tuesday 15th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Important information – Coursework deadlines and tutorial support sessions for GCSE Music 

I hope this message finds you well. I want to take a moment to remind you about an upcoming assignment 
deadline for our students. 

The assignment, free choice composition, is due on Friday 25th October. This task is an important part of 
their course and is worth 15% of the overall grade. I’d like to ask for your support by encouraging them to 
attend the drop-in tutorial sessions which have been running and continue to be available at the following 
times;  

Wednesday 16th October 12.30-1.05 

Thursday 17th October 12.30 - 1.05 

3.15 - 4.30 

Friday 18th October 12.30 - 1.05 

Wednesday 23rd October 12.30 - 1.05 

Thursday 24th October (parents evening) 12.30 - 1.05 

  

Friday 25th October 12.30 - 1.05 

Future coursework deadlines; 

Performance pieces to be decided and 
photocopies submitted 

Friday 20th December 2024 

Composing to a brief (15%) Friday 14th February 2025  

Performance Exams (30%) Wednesday 12th March & Thursday 13th March 2025 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to contact me 
sgray@stm.srscmat.co.uk 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs S Gray 
Head of Expressive Arts Faculty 
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